
Phone Message
1/29/24

Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● Anyone who has not completed their math or ELA iReady diagnostic will be pulled before
Wednesday to finish in our library.

● PTA would like to thank everyone who donated to the Clothing Drive last week. $1,300 was
raised for Rancho!

● There is a school site council meeting on Thursday at 3:30 p.m.

● Rancho will host its inaugural career day this Friday. Students will attend three sessions
and learn from a wide variety of people in many career fields. We are grateful for the
speakers participating and look forward to an amazing experience for our students.

● Due to unforeseen circumstances involving Imperial Middle School, our scheduled
games for Friday at La Habra High School are officially postponed. As soon as we get a
new date, we will communicate the plan.

Have a great evening Trojans!


